
 

Can you help to test an online 
program that supports people 
caring for someone with a 
brain tumour?  

        
Caring for the Carer: 

Testing an Online Program to 
Support Carers of People with Brain Tumours 

We are testing an online computer program (like a website) that is designed to provide 
practical reliable information and support to people who care for an adult with a brain 
tumour. Hopefully, you will find the website a valuable resource too. 

Can you help us? 
Are you: 

• Aged 18 years old or above? 
• Looking after an adult with a brain tumour (e.g. glioblastoma, anaplastic astrocytoma, 

anaplastic oligodendroglioma, anaplastic ependymoma)? 

Do you have: 

• Access to the internet and an email account? 
• A computer or device you can access the internet on? 

If you answered YES to the above questions, we would really appreciate your help in testing 
our online support program. 
 

What does it involve? 
You will be sent a link to an online questionnaire (takes about 15 to 20 minutes) and once 
completed, we will send a link to the website. The website has a range of topics designed to 
help someone looking after a person with a brain tumour. You will be asked to explore the 
website as much as you wish over an eight-week period. After the eight weeks, we will ask 
you to complete a follow-up questionnaire. There is also the option to take part in a phone 
interview to further discuss your perceptions of the website and how it may have impacted 
upon your caring. The design of this study means that recruitment is staggered across a few 
weeks and so you may be placed on a short waitlist.   

HREC Approval: 2021/HE001603 

If you are interested in receiving further information please contact:  

Dr Helen Haydon: h.haydon@uq.edu.au 07 3176 4462 

Centre for Online:   enquiries@coh.uq.edu.au  07 3176 1685 
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